
The Master of Science (M.S.) education program in speech-language pathology

(residential) at West Liberty University is a Candidate for Accreditation by the Council on

Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology (CAA) of the

American Speech-Language-Hearing Association.

At this time, a public meeting will be held to allow

interested parties to listen, ask questions, and make

comments with the accreditors in regard to WLU’s

master’s program. All feedback will remain confidential

and will not be shared with anyone outside of the meeting.

The public meeting will be both in-person or virtually. All

past, present and future students, faculty, staff, clients

and interested parties are welcome.

If you interested in joining the meeting, please contact Dr.

Stephanie Bradley, Department Chair at 304-336-8100 or

Dr. Carol Zombotti, Clinic Director at 304-336-8523.

Thank you for your presence at the meeting and

supporting our program!


